
BMGS PARENTS’ & FRIENDS’ ASSOCIATION 
Annual General Meeting 

Tuesday, 15th March, 2022 

7.00pm in Coorah (Senior School) 
 

All current BMGS School parents are members of the BMGS Parents’ & Friends’ Association.  

There are four (one each term) General Meetings held each calendar year and all parents are 

welcome at these meetings.  The Headmaster and Senior staff attend each of these 

meetings.  One of these meetings each year is also the AGM of the Association, during which 

the Executive Committee stands down from their roles and nominations are taken for a new 

Committee.  Outgoing members of the Committee may also stand for re-election if they so 

choose. 
 

The P & F Executive Committee holds approximately eight meetings throughout each year, 

to discuss any issues raised by parents with the members and to co-ordinate upcoming P & 

F social or fundraising functions. 
 

The Association’s AGM will this year be held on Tuesday 15th March, 2022 in the 

Coorah Gallery, Coorah (Senior School) at 7.00pm. 
 

The Offices of each member of the P & F Executive are therefore now open for nominations 

for the following positions for 2022:  Chair, Senior School Representative, Junior School 

Representative, Preparatory School Representative, Secretary and Treasurer.  It is intended 

that each of the separate Representatives would then co-ordinate parent helpers for 

functions unique to that campus. Please note, the role of a Campus Representative may be 

shared between two parents. 
 

N o m i n a t i o n  F o r m  
BMGS Parents’ and Friends’ Executive Committee, 2022/2023 

 

Nominations are now being called for the Executive Committee to represent the Blue 

Mountains Grammar School Parents' & Friends' Association in 2022/2023. The election of 

members shall occur at the AGM on Tuesday, 15th March. Please complete the form below 

to lodge your nomination: 

 

 Chair Campus Representative (Senior) 
 

 

 Campus Representative (Junior WWF) Campus Representative (Junior SWD)  
 

 

 Secretary Treasurer Member 
 

 

Name of Nominee (please print):  …………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signature of Nominee: …………………………………………………..………… 

 
All signed nominations are to be lodged at Coorah Reception (Senior School).  Nominations may be lodged via your 

campus Reception.  Nominations will be accepted up until 4.30pm on Tuesday, 15th March, 2022 


